
 

 

Learning Stations at the Secondary Level 
 
Learning Stations have long been standard practice at the elementary level but have only recently gained more 
traction at the secondary level. With variations in the amount of time given to each hour per district, and teaching 
multiple courses during the day, setting up learning stations can be a challenge. Come join us for this interactive 
learning opportunity as we look into ways to set up successful learning stations at the middle school and high 
school, and ways to overcome the unique challenges secondary learning stations present. Attendees will walk away 
with practical ideas to go back and share with their district for use this school year! 

Target Audience: Curriculum Directors, Instructional Coaches, secondary education teachers interested in 
implementing learning stations in their classroom.  

Materials Needed/Interactive Level: Mid-level interaction as participants will be asked to reflect and share 
throughout the workshop. Participants will want to bring an electronic device in order to access the online materials 
and to use during the workshop.  

Time: 9:00 am - 2:00 pm (lunch break @ 11:30) 
 
SMCAA Member Fee: $130.00 per training 

Non-Member Fee: $160.00 per training  

Please contact Al Richardson (arichardson@smcaa.org) for questions regarding this workshop; all other questions 
should be directed to Julie Riley (jriley@smcaa.org).  
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